

I MYSELF AM

MADE ENTIRELY

OF FLAMY.

STITCHED TOGETHER

WITH GOOD INTENTIONS.

AUGUSTEN BURROUGHS

President: Lorraine B. - Hi everyone! I hope you all got through this latest deep freeze unscathed! Other than the exploding pop cans in the garage and a lot of shovelling all was well in the North Thompson! I hope you are eagerly anticipating the upcoming meeting - we haven't seen each other in a long time. I am going to try and keep the business at a minimum so we can get to the "fun" stuff. Quilt show plans are progressing nicely and things are coming together. Julie will keep up all updated. Sandy started a Facebook group for the UFO group and there are now members from across the continent and some international ladies as well. If you Facebook, look it up! Please bring your President's blocks to this meeting. I have the January package ready to go. In February we will again be bringing them to the first meeting of the month. Enjoy this warming trend! See you all on Monday,

Program: Geri-Lou A.

Extremely excited to see the many quilts that Jeri Biron is going to show us in her trunk show on Monday. To all involved in the block exchange please bring in your block for Pat Sallaway. Next block will be handed out by Geri-Lou Auger

Don't forget any books or magazines that you want share with fellow members. See you all Monday night

EBRUTTABANKALAN KARANGAN BANGAN BANGAN PROPERTAS PROPERTAS PROPERTAS PROPERTAS PROPERTAS PROPERTAS PROPERTAS P

Retreat: *Doreen F*.

Sorrento Retreat payment and registration form can be brought to the January 23 meeting or mailed to Doreen F.

(see Directory for address).

Friday Quilt Out January 27 has been cancelled.

Membership: Ann G.
73 Guild Members
Please welcome new member Kathleen G.

Quilt Show: Well. We are well on our way! In spite of winter cold season and VERY inclement weather, we had a meeting January 9th. The door prize quilt is brewing, the advertising is all decided, the merchants will be contacted soon (some already have had a heads up) and we are getting estimates on quilt frames. Ticket info is pretty well ready to go and Marie will be giving us the lowdown on the block challenge. Bev and crew are going gang busters on sale table stuff and the tea room gals have everything organized. There is a long way to go but bear with us, each do what you can to contribute and we will get this show on the road. Thanks to everyone for their support, encouragement and positive outlooks. Your somewhat bossy chairperson. Julie.